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Date: 3 May 2025
To : All Residents of The Pinnacle

Regarding the underground drainage pipe inspection in the Car Park
There will be a underground drainage pipe inspection works carried out at car park closed which
scheduled from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00p.m. on May 7, 2025 (Wednesday). During the construction period,
part of the G-level driveway nearby Block 1 & 2 will need to be temporarily closed and may lead to
be one-way access.

To ensure the smooth progress of the works and the safety of all vehicles, residents are kindly
requested to take attention of the arrangements and cooperate with on-site staff’s instructions.
Your kindly cooperation regarding the above matter will be much appreciated.

If you have any inquiries, please contact our staff at 2706 0121.
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